Friday, September 11, 2020

Alexander M. Falconi Administrator Our Nevada Judges Las Vegas, NV

Dear Alex,

It has come to the attention of the Nevada Hispanic Business Group that a list was disseminated at Our Nevada Judges website that implied our entity was endorsing Judicial candidates for office. As the Administrator of this website we are informing you that the Nevada Hispanic Business Group has never endorsed and will not endorse any political candidate running for office. Our bylaws prevent the use of our entity for political endorsements.

We thank you for immediately removing our information from the page or link that provides this misinformation. It is harmful to our mission and may make you liable, if we need to seek legal counsel for any resultant damages. In the future, please contact our office if our entity is fraudulently listed as an endorsement in this way. We hope this clarifies any misunderstanding and thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Laura Nowlan

President/Co-Founder

Nevada Hispanic Business Group